Office of the Chief Administrative Officer
OI' I I< Council Services Division
50 Colborne Street, S., Simcoe Ontario N3Y 4H3

Sy 519-426-5870
Fax: 519-426-8573
norfolkcounty.ca

January 26, 2017

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Via email: ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca

Re: EB-2017-0289 OM Limited Partnership Application

Norfolk County has reviewed the application put forward and is issuing a letter of
support in principal for the project. Matters such as location of works on the
municipal right of way can likely be addressed through a municipal consent
process.

At this time the application is one that the municipality would look upon either in a
neutral or favourable light. We would support the Energy Board expediting any
hearing process.

Yours truly,

A/\/

dy Grozelle
County Clerk
The Corporation of Norfolk County



